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Inbound phone support returns with a new numberand availability!
2021-04-07 - Zach W. - Announcements

We are happy to announce that our live inbound phone support is back. Lines are open
between 11:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday to Friday, Toronto Time (NAET). 

Please see our updated contact details below: 

If you're unable to get a hold of us, please leave a message with your name and number
and we'll get back to you as soon as we can. 

Our previous 877 number will not connect to agents and is operational as a voice mailbox
only.

Please Note: We are currently aware of an issue where you may be on hold for an
extended period of time. If you have been on hold for more than 2 minutes,
please hang up and try again. 
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